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Another Falls City Intersection to Close Monday
(KTNC) - Another Falls City intersection will be closed as work continues on the first phases of the
Main Street renovation project. 
 Main Street Executive Director Eric Barr has informed us that the intersection of 18th and Stone
Street will be completely closed beginning Monday evening.  
 Work is continuing as well on the west side of the 1700 Block of Stone Street.
 That part of the project is to be completed by the end of October.
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